
Free swimming with Edinburgh
Leisure for one more week

Edinburgh Leisure is offering free swimming for Primary School
children this Easter break. 

We’re happy to announce that thanks to funding from the City
of Edinburgh Council, the free swimming initiative will be on
offer again at all Edinburgh Leisure pools from 3rd – 20th
April (inclusive).

Primary School children can swim for free during Public Swim
sessions. Remember that children under 5 swim for free all
year round at every Edinburgh Leisure pool.

The free swimming is part of a wide choice of Easter holiday
activities for children of all ages.
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